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Submission text: I’m very concerned that if the proposed boundary dispute results in
the transferral of the affected suburbs to the RRC then my rates will rise even higher.
Currently I pay more in rates for a house and property valued at less than $500 000 than
my in-laws do, who own a property in New Farm (Brisbane) which would easily fetch
several million dollars. LSC will lose the diversity which makes it a great place to live. I
don’t want us to turn into a monoculture of “haves” like Byron Bay. Let sanity prevail and
keep LSC boundaries as they’ve always been.
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